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September 19, 2020 
 
It is an honor to be elected as a Member at Large, and I am looking forward to working with many of 
you, as we navigate through these ever changing and uncertain times.  As we are within a global 
pandemic, as well as the extreme racism issues being brought to light, I anticipate we will be need with 
in our community now more than ever.  
 
I guarantee I will approach every challenge with a positive attitude.  I believe it is a privilege to serve on 
this committee and I am looking forward to working with and learning from all of you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alesha Peters –  
Member at Large, CUPE Local 2081 
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